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Thursday, December 10 of 2015
EXTRA DAILY MESSAGE OF MARY, ROSE OF PEACE, TRANSMITTED IN THE MARIAN CENTER OF
AURORA, TO THE VISIONARY FRIAR ELÍAS DEL SAGRADO CORAZÓN??

To all the groups of prayer and to the dearest families of the praying groups

Dear children,

On the eve of the birth of Christ in your hearts and in the new cycle that has already begun for all, I
would like to ask you, for this Christmas that is arriving, that each one of the groups of prayer and
their respective families send a greeting of peace and of hope to the next nativity of the Lord. 
Through the offering of your greeting of peace, My Heart will be able to attract new principles of
love and of fraternity for all of the families of the world.

For that, dear children, on the 24th and 25th of December you will be participants among many
children of Mine of the delivery of this greeting of peace and of brotherhood so that love be sown in
the human consciousness again.

You shall send your Greetings, those that may be recorded and filmed, to Mercy Mary TV, which
will organize and later on will transmit them on the 24th and 25th of December.

This work and greeting of peace shall be made in a simple and loving way, really radiating the hope
that many need in this time.  This greeting of peace is meant to reach those children who on those
dates will be alone, sick in the hospitals and in the nursing homes, and those who need much the
power of faith.  In this way, dear children, I will be congregating all around the sacred manger that
will bring Light to this world in these times of tribulation.

Dear children, I ask that you prepare this work with great care but with simplicity so that it will
promote the renovation of faith and of love in the souls of the world.

Children of Mine, on this Christmas Aurora will be dressed very beautifully in order to receive the
Spirit of Christ in each praying or not praying heart.

For that, all of the pilgrims and consecrated children of Mary that will be in Aurora are also called
by Your Mother of Heaven to prepare the stage where this holy and simple celebration will take
place.  The auditorium will be covered with all of the Christmas symbols as to create the inner
environment needed for all of the families to feel welcome, and in this way the Sacred Spirit of
Christianity will be sown in each consciousness.

All of My children, those who lovingly and under a spirit of peace are willing to collaborate in the
preparation of the Christmas setting in Aurora, are invited to participate.  This Marian Center works
with healing through simplicity and beauty, which allows for attracting the souls that need
redemption and forgiveness.

In union with each child of Mine, I wish a good Christmas task of peace to all!

I thank you for answering to My call!
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Your Mother Mary, Rose of Peace


